
Dear Pandacorns parents,
It was a great pleasure seeing our friends after the Golden Week.
This month we studied flowers and plants.
We learned that flowers have different colours and that they grow, 
just like us! To grow, a flower needs 3 things: water, soil, and 
sunlight. Armed with this knowledge, we made and decosunlight. Armed with this knowledge, we made and decorated a 
planter box for our seeds. We took good care of them and our seeds 
grew big and healthy.
That is not all! We also learned many interesting facts about trees. 
Their roots help them stand firm and carry the water up to the trunk 
and branches. The branches spread wide so that the leaves can 
catch as much sunlight as possible and turn it into food. This 
phenomenon is called "photosynthesis". phenomenon is called "photosynthesis". To conclude this unit, we 
made a tree that was strong enough to resist strong wind and hold 
heavy weight.
For art, we made a paper flower lei and danced to Hawaiian songs. 
We also designed our own flower crown. Last but not least, we made 
a pop-up flower card for "Parents Day" scheduled for June 1st as per 
the United Nations calendar. Mommy, Daddy, we love you!
This month, we celebThis month, we celebrated Haru, Ira, Aruthra, and Haku's birthdays. 
Happy birthday, friends!
On the 27th of May, we had our theme party. That day, we went 
shopping and used pretend coins to purchase pretend seeds. After 
lunch, we made a "cup of dirt" with chocolate ice cream, Oreo 
biscuits, and gummy worms. What an amazing day!
WWe are practicing hard for Sports Day and cannot wait to perform 
for your viewing pleasure on June 4th. 
Kind regards,
The Pandacorn team
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